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Fay,

The Region has decided that it will proceed with the original SOW/MAS as already defined and funded. Given the uncertainty of future fiscal years budgets, it does not seem prudent to remove
phases or tasks from projects that have already been accounted for.

Thank you,

John Grace, CFM

Engineer
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